[bookmark: _GoBack]LATE SUMMER SCRABBLE IN WASHINGTON, D.C.
17TH Annual NASPA Club 171 Summer Tournament
SATURDAY, SEPTEMBER 9, 2017
Ted Gest and Carole Denton, Directors
Bethesda-Chevy Chase Regional Services Center
4805 Edgemoor Lane, Bethesda MD 20814

We’ve recently been having Indian summer tournaments in the early fall. This year, we’re returning to late summer. The tourney site, the same place where we’ve played in recent years, is across the street from a Metro Red Line station. There is free parking, and we are close to many restaurants and hotels. Bethesda is accessible from I-95 and Washington area airports.
There will be eight games, starting at 9 a.m.  Divisions will be set up at the discretion of the directors, adjusted for even playing fields. There will be a Collins division.
Entry fee for all divisions: $60
All money will go to prizes after expenses are paid. There will be special prizes for the latest Trump administration move or other Washington news.
Please send your fee to Ted Gest, 6221 Western Ave., N.W., Washington, D.C., 20015, along with your contact information: email address and cellphone number. $10 late fee for any entry received after Tuesday, September 5, 2017
For more information, get in touch with Ted, gestted@aol.com or 202/744-3011, or Carole, dlarkin911@aol.com or 301/412-5605.
